
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
EQUIPMENT REVIEW – 03/11/2024 

 
 

Presenter: Jason Anderson 

Meeting Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Dump Truck for Street Department 
 

Background 

Information: 

The 2024 CIP includes funding for a new dump truck for the Street Department. Included in the 
packet are truck specifications. This truck is very similar to previously approved trucks.  
 
The Street Department proposes to bid these specifications, pending Committee approval.  
 

Fiscal Impact: The CIP includes $239,000 for this purchase.  
 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

No alternative actions recommended. 
 

Recommendations: Authorize City staff to advertise for bids utilizing the included specifications. 
 

 


